

Meeting Notes 25/10/2033

Present:

Andy Tapper
Lorinda Skipper
Mary Parke
Tony Stott
Sue Leichi
Andrew Cobb

Apologies

Joyce Lancaster

The minutes from the last meeting were agreed.

Michelle has yet to feedback whether she has been in touch with the Marina regarding the entrance to the park from their site.

All other actions were completed.

There has been no response as yet regarding our open space application.

The planting session is on track for tomorrow.

Tony is in touch with Paul to ask whether the parks dept have any fencing that we could use to secure and tidy up the main park entrance. Paul is looking at what they have available.

Andy has set up a dedicated email for the website. This is fonp@proton.me

Andrew queried whether we could obtain signage reminding people to close the gate after they enter or leave the park. It was agreed that Andrew would price signs at Homecharmer to be funded from our account.

Lorinda suggested that it would be welcomed if we could provide a water bowl of some sort for the dogs to drink from. It was thought that this would need to be heavy and robust enough to remain in situ. Sue suggested seeing what a garden centre would have that might be suitable as a trough.

There is a meeting tomorrow to discuss proposed road changes and the possibility of setting up a residents association. Rachael will be attending so Andrew will be able to give feedback.

Andy is keen to approach Newbridge School to involve the children in sustaining insects in the park.

Everyone was keen to have a pre Christmas lunch. It was agreed that this would be on Monday 18th December at the Locksbrook at 12.30.

Actions:

Andrew to investigate signage for the gates.

Andrew to feedback via Whatsapp regarding the public meeting.

Sue will look at possible ideas for a dog trough.

Andy will approach Newbridge School.

Lorinda will book the lunch at The Locksbrook.....(this has been booked so keep the date free!)

Date of next meeting: Friday 5th January at Andrews.